
TOWN OF EAST HAMPTON 
ARTS AND CULTURE COMMISSION 

REGULAR MEETING 
THURSDAY, JANUARY 21, 2021 

ZOOM 
 

MINUTES 
 

The East Hampton Arts & Culture Commission met on January 21, 2021 at 6:30 p.m. by Zoom. 

Carol Lane, Betty Sennett and Melissa Pionzio attended.   

 

Commissioners approved the meeting agenda and the minutes from the EHACC November 2021 

meeting.  

 

Grants - so far EHACC has received one grant proposal for one of the two $500 grants being 

offered. Commissioners reviewed the submission and agreed not to make any decision until the 

April 1 deadline, to give people more time to submit. So far there have been no submissions for 

the $200 Capstone Grant. Melissa will continue to post information on the EHACC Facebook 

page and to local newspapers.  

 

New Business - Betty reported that she spoke to the Town Manager's office about getting the 

hardware installed in the Town Hall Art Gallery space. She said there can't be any art hung until 

there is hardware in place. Town Manager Executive Assistant Cathy Sirois said she would look 

into the matter. The gallery near the Town Clerk and Board of Education is still featuring East 

Hampton student artwork.  

 

Melissa suggested the EHACC make a donation to the Goff House Concert Series. With some 

individuals and local businesses struggling from the effects of COVID, she expects donations to 

the concert series will be down. Commissioners suggested the Goff House submit a grant 

proposal to the EHACC. 

 

Commissioners agreed a COVID Creative exhibit highlighting creative accomplishments by 

members of the community would still be a worthy idea to pursue.  

 

Commissioner event sharing, The Goff House Concerts are expected to begin at the end of June 

and continue for six Thursdays.  

 

The Goodspeed Opera House is hosting online zoom lectures.  

 

Meeting adjourned at 6:50 p.m. 

 


